
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
 
DATE:   March 3, 2021 
 
TO:   All Potential Submitters 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 – LOI Safer and Complete Streets Study 
 
LOI DATE:  March 5, 2021, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is published to provide responses to questions asked by potential submitters. This 
addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original Request for Letters of 
Interest as noted.  
 
 
Questions: 
 
Question #1: Which roadway classifications (e.g. arterials, major collectors, minor collectors, local streets) 
will be considered in this study? 
 
Response:  Only classified roadways will be evaluated (minor collector and above). 
 
Question #2:  The webpage for the Knoxville Sidewalk Study provides the Draft Executive Summary and 
Draft Sidewalk Study – are final versions available? 
 
Response: The copy of the study available on the website is the latest draft and should be treated as 
final. 
 

 
  

  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 


